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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/02/2005

From:     Roger Firman
Title:    Chief Executive
Org:      Golden Chord
 

Comment:
Hello, I run a small business concerned with transcription of printed music and 
music-related materials into braille. Obtaining International clearance to make 
works available is extremely difficult and sometimes impossible. Anything you can do
to ssist in making more materials available in alternative formats, while 
recognising the Rights of authors/composers etc, would be very much appreciated.
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